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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Christmas Cards & Festivities 

 

With Christmas fast approaching, we have already started to think about Christmas cards 

and how the children can still enjoy sending cards to their friends. 

We are really pleased to confirm that pupils will still be able to bring their Christmas 

cards from home to school, however, it will run a little differently this year, due to the 

current climate, as I am sure we all understand. 

 

Each class will have their own dedicated post box within their classroom, where they can 

post their cards. Children can send cards to children in other classes by posting in their 

class box, however, adults will deliver them to the designated class to ensure there is no 

crossover of children/bubbles. 

Cards will be quarantined for a minimum of 24 hours and will then be delivered once a 

week. 

 

First posting will be on 1st December, we would ask that no Christmas cards are brought 

in to school before this date. 

Last post will be Wednesday 16th December with the final delivery on Friday 18th 

December, the last day of term. 

 

We are really looking forward to spreading some Christmas cheer! 

 

Kind regards, 
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